
West Zion Mennonite Church 
10:30 AM: Worship Service 

Church phone (620-345-8143)                                Email: www.westzionmc.org 
 

June 1, 2025 

 
Prelude         Delonna Barnett 
 
Welcome & Announcements 
    You may give an offering in the lock box at the back of the sanctuary 

 
Sharing Joys and Concerns        
                             
Prayer  
 
**Songs               Great is Thy Faithfulness HWB 327  

I Heard the Voice HWB 493 
Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus 

 
 Message                                                         Pastor Steve Sherbenou 
 
Song of Meditation                   Delonna Barnett 
 
**Benediction 
**Postlude 
 
**Please stand if you are able  
 
Greeter(s): Ken Stucky 

 
 

Our Mission: God calls us into community to worship God and 
follow Jesus through the power and guidance of the Holy Spirit. 

 
 

West Zion Prayers 
Praise and God’s blessings to all who graduated! 
Karen Hess, WZ missionary partner in the Czech Republic 
Physical and mental health journeys 
 
 
 
 

Next Sunday, June 8 
Greeter(s):  Dave & Zettie Wedel 
9:15 a.m.: Sunday School 
10:30 a.m.: Worship Service    
Accompanist: Carla Stucky 
 
 

Coming Events and Church Use 
    June 2: STEPMC 4-8 p.m. 
    June 9: STEPMC 4-8 p.m. 
    June 6: Prep night for chalupa meal 
    June 7: Chalupa meal served at West Zion 
 
 

May 25 attendance: 32 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Livestream can be found on our West Zion Youtube page 
Go to www.youtube.com and search West Zion Mennonite  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Secretary Carla Stucky  

Office Hours: Thursdays 9-11:30 AM, 1-4 PM 
Cell: 620-386-0414 

Email: secretary@westzionmc.org 

 

http://www.westzionmc.org/
http://www.youtube.com/


Announcements 
Announcements are due to the secretary by Thursday noon 

 
1. Our annual Chalupa Meal will be served during the Black Kettle 
Festival on Saturday, June 7. Time will be spent on Friday, June 6 
preparing food for the Saturday meal. Sign-up sheets for items 
needed and shifts to help on Friday and Saturday are in the foyer. 
Please consider how you can help. 
 
2. Join us at the Moundridge Senior Center during the Black Kettle 
Festival from 7-10 a.m. for a biscuits and gravy breakfast with 
coffee, juice, water at the Senior Center.  Doors open at 7 a.m.  Free 
will donation. 

 
3. Sewing Days of Summer, June 20 from 5-8 p.m. and June 21 
from 8:30 a.m. -12 p.m. All those who sew are welcome to come to 
MCC (121 E. 30th St, North Newton)! Bring your own projects or sew 
kit bags/comforters/dignity kits for MCC, everyone from beginners to 
experts are welcome! Bring your kids or grandkids and pass along the 
joy of sewing. Please RSVP online at mcc.org/events/sewing-days-
summer or call Brocia at 316.836.5054. 
 
4. The Amani Community Church Paradizo Choir will be in concert 
at Hesston Mennonite Church this afternoon at 4:00 PM. This is a 
Benefit Concert to raise additional money for their Building Fund. 
Pastor Masemo and his family were supported by local congregations 
when they came from Eastern Congo some eight years ago.  
 
 
BUDGET SUMMARY   This Year Last Year 
Regular collections – this week  $    8,145.85 $    4,612.27   
Regular collections – year to date $  72,862.73   $  82,387.31 
 
Budget     $178,431.00       $173,035.00 
Less: expended to date    (   56,509.43) (   48,202.48) 
Less: cash balance   (   66,158.44) (   57,223.66)      
Receipts needed to meet budget $  55,763.13  $  67,608.86  
Avg. offering per Sunday needed 
 to meet budget   $       1,799 $       2,181 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://mcc.org/events/sewing-days-summer
https://mcc.org/events/sewing-days-summer

